
A1A LANDSCAPING IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

FROM OAKLAND PARK BOULEVARD TO 

FLAMINGO AVENUE IN FORT LAUDERDALE 

 

Project Overview 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) has awarded a $1,225,731 contract to Landscape Service 
Professionals, Inc. for improvements along A1A from Oakland Park Boulevard to Flamingo Avenue in Fort 
Lauderdale. Construction will begin April 24, 2018 and will be completed in fall 2018.  
 
 
Project Improvements 
• Installing a new irrigation system in the median and along both sides of the road 
• Installing plants in the median and along both sides of the road including various species of palms, shade 

trees and shrubs 
 
 
Traffic Impact 
• The existing 35 mph speed limit will remain in effect during construction. 
• Single lane closures can be expected Mondays through Fridays between 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. 
• Sidewalk areas will be maintained on at least one side of the road within the project limits. Signage will be 

in place to guide pedestrians. 
 
 
Maintenance 
Upon completion of  the installation (construction) phase of the project in fall 2018, the contractor will maintain 
the irrigation and landscaping within the corridor for two years before transferring the maintenance to the City 
of Fort Lauderdale. 
 
 
Project Updates 
The project team will be distributing periodic updates. If you would like to receive project updates by email, 

please email ddiaz@corradino.com.  

 

 

Updated April 23, 2018 

For Additional Project Information and Updates 

Contact Mrs. Dayana Diaz, Community Outreach Specialist  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: ddiaz@corradino.com  

Or Mr. Dinyar “Dan” Sharifabad, P.E., FDOT Construction Project Administrator  

Phone: (954) 958-7656  
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